
 
 
 

PLANNING COMMISSION VACANCY 
 
 
The City of Black Diamond is seeking applicants for the Planning Commission to fill a 
vacancy due to a resignation.  Position #7, term expires on December 31, 2017; Members 
are appointed by the Mayor and confirmed by the City Council. 
 
The Planning Commission consists of seven (7) members.  The Commission prepares and 
makes recommendations to the City Council on the Comprehensive Plan and various 
development regulations that guide the physical development of the City.  The 
Commission typically meets once per month on a Tuesday evening, but may meet more 
frequently if needed. 
 
Any individual who resides in the community for at least one hundred eighty days each 
calendar year or who owns a business with a physical presence within the city who is 
interested in serving on this important Commission is encouraged to submit an 
application to the City of Black Diamond, Attn: City Clerk, 24301 Roberts Drive, PO 
Box 599, Black Diamond, WA 98010.  To be considered for this position applications 
need to be received by 4:00 p.m. on March 21, 2016.  Interviews for this position will 
take place sometime between March 28-30, 2016.  If you would like to know more about 
the Planning Commission please contact our Community Development Director, Barbara 
Kincaid at 360.886.5700. 
 
Application forms are available at City Hall, 24301 Roberts Drive or may be found on the 
City’s web site http://www.ci.blackdiamond.wa.us under “Public Notices” on the 
homepage.  
 
 
             
 
 
Posted:  February 26, 2016 
 


